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End of COVID-19 State of Emergency

• SMART Board of Directors has been meeting remotely since 
April 15, 2020

• Governor Newsom signed AB-361 September 16, 2021
• Allowed local government bodies subject to the Brown Act to 

continue using video and/or teleconferencing to conduct meetings

• Governor Newsom announced the COVID-19 State of 
Emergency will end February 28, 2023
• This timeline is intended to provide state and local agencies the 

time needed to prepare for the phase-out of certain Executive 
Orders

• Eliminates option for remote Board meetings
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End of COVID-19 State of Emergency

• Considerations

• In-person meeting implementation date

• Meeting frequency

• Remote option for the public

• Other considerations
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Questions?
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Connect with us:
www.SonomaMarinTrain.org

Customer Service:
CustomerService@SonomaMarinTrain.org

(707) 794- 3330

5


